WE STARTED OFF THE MONTH WITH
OUR ANNUAL SOUP & PIE FUNDRAISER.

ALL PROCEEDS ARE GOING
TOWARDS THE UNITS
RENOVATIONS.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR
SUPPORT!
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ALso, A BIG THANKS T1T0o ALL
OF OUR VOLUNTEERS!!

BINGO EVERY OTHER TUESDAY IN

THE MPR STARTING
OCTOBER 15TH

—4| 11

ONILIIW TVHINID TYANNY

- /
oY P Oct. 24, 2024



e~

<2

TENANTS
ENJOYED
HAND-MAKING
OWLS AT A
POTTERY
CLASS.
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Had some lovely singing
groups this month!
Thank you South Eastern

Harmony Singing,
Horndean Youth Choir,
and Ebenezer Choir!
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tenants and guests got
to participate in a
stained glass workshop

Thanks, Sharon Locppkg,
for the Kug Hooking demo!
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Pembina Valley
PHARMACY—=

for coming to The Gardens
on Tenth for a flu clinic on
October 24, 2024!




